
 

 

 

 

     

4B pupils had a wonderful time at the 
Khalsa Centre Gurdwara, where we 
learnt more about the Sikh faith. 
 

Khalsa Centre Gurdwara 
Wednesday 28th February 2024 

“In the Sikh faith, 
they treat their holy 
book like a person,” 
said Clara. 
 
“Everyone is welcome, 
which surprised me,” 
remarked Lea. 
 
“I didn’t know that 
they were all 
vegetarians,” reflected 
Sebastien L. 
 


